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March 31, 2023 

 

Good morning Giang Nguyen, 

The Diversity Graduate Student Support Fund Review Committee has approved $1,000 in 
support of your presentation on the Visual correspondence-based explanations improve AI 
robustness and human-AI team accuracy. The Office of Inclusion and Diversity wishes you the 
best with your conference attendance, and we are certain it will have an important impact on 
your professional development. We appreciate the time, effort, and talent you contributed to 
your application and the subsequent efforts that will occur afterwards. I am excited to remain 
supportive of this effort in anyway in the coming months.  

Please see the information below about next steps.  

Distribution of Funds: 

We will process a funds transfer to 101002 129056 2050 (Anh Nguyen). Please contact me for 
any other questions. 

Post-Confernce Reporting:  

As a term of this funding agreement, you agree to submit a post report no later than 30 after 
your conference attendance. Your report should include the following:  

•        Conference attendance reflection  
•         Key highlights from presentation 
•         Event attendance confirmation 
•         Final budget (how the allocation was spent; receipts verifying) 
•         Up to 4 presentation photos 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. We hope you have a successful 
conference!  

Thanks, 

Dr. Rochelle W. Johnson 


